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Definitely A SUPERHAIRO! 
Check out the before and after photo to see the difference. This was taken 
last Saturday, and demonstrates the ‘length’ our pupil went to, to support 
other in need. As a school community, we are so very proud! Thank you 
again for your donations towards a worthy cause! 
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 Industrial Strike Action 

School will be open to all pupils on Wednesday 1st February 2023. 
All pupils are expected to attend. Thank you. 

Book Donations 
A huge thank you to everyone who has sent books in 
to school. You have been very generous indeed, and 
we are wowed by the children who have handed in 
some of their much-loved books and stories so that 
other will benefit, whilst spreading the joy of 
reading! 

Viewing Age Ratings 
Some of our younger children have been telling their friends about movies 
they have been watching outside of school. Some of these movies have an 
age rating of 15 and 18 years, and when talked about, this has 
understandably scared, upset and worried some of our pupils. We ask for 
your support and understanding in monitoring content viewed on tv and 
online. Thank you in advance.  

Merit Winners 
Well done to our merit winners. They have 
demonstrated ‘Positivity’ and have also had 100% 
attendance. 

Maths Learning Walk 
Yesterday morning, the senior leadership team, Mrs 
Martin (our Mathematics Lead) and Mr Kitching (our 
Chair of Governors), had a Mathematics themed 
learning walk around the school. This was another 
amazing opportunity to see the fantastic pupils and 
staff in action. Behaviour was exemplary in every class 
and year group and the mathematic knowledge and 
application by the children was a massive wow factor 
of the morning! The fluency, reasoning and problem 
solving on show demonstrated just how skilled out 
pupils are – magic! Well done everyone! 

Coffee Morning 
Many thanks to those able to attend this week’s coffee 
morning on Wednesday. Each morning held so far has 
seen more of you able to attend and it is a great chance 
for the community to come together. We hope to see 
you at the next one! 

Aspire2Be 

Our Year 5 and Year 6 children took part in a 
wonderful career-led learning event this morning. 
They joined schools nationally in a careers' webinar 
hosted by the NHS. Our children got to meet NHS 
workers, learn about the many different career paths 
that the NHS offers and question the guest speakers 
about what their roles entail. 

 

We hope some aspiration seeds were planted and 
our children enjoyed considering what their futures 
could hold. 
 

National Lego Day 
The colorful plastic bricks known as Lego have entertained children (and 
adults) around the world for nearly 70 years. Lego is used to make toy 
buildings, vehicles, creatures, machines, anything imaginable — and they 
can be taken apart and put back together as often as you’d like. That 
means endless creative play. National Lego Day, on January 28, celebrates 
these incredibly ingenious and enriching toys. Many of our children wish 
to share some of their creations, so, if you wish, please upload to eSchools 
an image you may have and we will share these in school.  
 

Please also upload any Science Selfies, have so that they get to Miss 
Pearson. 
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